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PUBLIC NOTICE 

GREY ROAD 7 – ST. VINCENT STREET 

PARKING CHANGES 

To improve the user experience at the new Georgian Bay Community 

School in Meaford, Grey County is proposing some changes to the road 

parking regulations on Grey Road 7. 

 

The changes include the following: 

1. The north parking lot is open for parking and/or pick up or drop off. 



 

 

2. The west side of Grey Road 7 (St. Vincent St.) will be a no stopping 

zone to prevent children having to cross the road. 

3. The east side of the road will be a no parking zone.  This will reduce 

congestion of the existing road. 

The changes, if approved by the Grey County Committee of the Whole, will 

take effect in early 2022.  This notice is part of our efforts to inform drivers. 

Although Grey County determines the parking regulations on Grey County 

roads, the Municipality of Meaford – Municipal Enforcement assists the 

County with enforcement on their roads. 

Comments or Questions? 

 

Please feel free to contact the County if you have any questions relating to 

the work described. 

 

 Grey County Transportation Services 

 
County of Grey Transportation Department 
595 9th Avenue East 
Owen Sound, ON, N4K 3E3 

 roads@grey.ca 
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